

U.S. GENERAL ASSEMBLY
314 S.BROOKHURST STREET #104
ANAHEIM CA 92804 U.S.A
T 714 533 8808
F 714 533 8878
E usga@tjc.org
www.tjc.org

Ref: No.40/USGA-CHPH/2010 Date: October 13, 2010

ANNOUNCE AND POST

To All Churches and Houses of Prayer in USA

RE: 2010 Second Quarter Financial Statements of the U.S.G.A.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

Hallelujah! Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

Enclosed please find the General Assembly's 2010 Second Quarter Financial Statements, which include the Balance Sheet as of June 30, 2010, Income Statement from January 1 to June 30, 2010, and the USGA's various funds statements.

A Status Report of General Assembly Budget Contribution for the second quarter of 2010 providing detailed and most up-to-date information of last year's contribution from all churches and houses of prayer toward the USGA budget is attached herewith for your review. Please compare the information provided with your own records and advice the USGA immediately if there is any discrepancy.

May God shower His blessings most abundantly upon His Church!

Yours in Christ,

Shawn Chou

Administration Department

Enclosures

cc: USGA Council Members